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 Year 4 pupils ventured to Tintagel 

Castle as part of their history 

learning this term linked to the 

Anglo-Saxons. It was a great way 

to find out about the link between 

Romans times and Anglo-Saxon times and also 

make a local connection. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed learning some Cornish language whilst on 

the trip which we are keen to use in school!  

Pupil Voice “It was so interesting to see artifacts from the 

Romans which we learnt about at the start of the 

year and then also find out about how the Anglo-

Saxons lived too.” – Jago Kendall (Beech Class) 

 

 

PP “I found it quite fascinating that these people 

actually lived here and now we live here but in a 

totally different environment.” – Olly Hickling 

(Sycamore Class) 

SEND “I liked visiting Tintagel Castle because I liked all the 

practical jobs they used to do in those days like 

transporting goods from different places.” – Jake 

Rogers (Beech Class). 

Staff Voice It was a fantastic opportunity for Year 4 pupils to link 

their history learning from across the year to their 

local area here in Cornwall. The experience gave 

the children a real sense of belonging and 

encouraged them to ask important questions about 

the past and the future of Cornwall. Simone Heather 

Y4 Teacher 
 


